
	
To:		Faculty	
From:		Faculty	Council	
Re:		Recommendation	of	policy	to	make	a	tobacco-free	campus	
	
	
The Faculty recommends that the Administration adopt a policy making John Carroll University 
a tobacco free campus, meaning that no tobacco use will be allowed on any JCU owned, 
operated, and leased property, nor will the University advertise or allow tobacco to be sold. 
	


